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My husband and | moved to the area 4 years ago, to be a place to call home where we hoped to raise a family.
We now own our home, we both work in the medical industry in the local area and have 2 young children. We
chose the area for its small, safe community, surrounding rural environment, healthcare options available, and
as we were able to bring to this community a few things that were missing. If this facility goes ahead at the
proposed location, we will not stay in the area, as this will no longer be the safe community we envisioned for
our family.

Over the last few years, our council have been under administration, and they did nothing to advocate for our
community to stop this facility from going ahead progressing through the stages of approval. So | am asking
you now to stop and consider our concerns and advocate for us.

| whole-heartedly object to the proposed location of this facility. The location needs to be appropriately
selected. This is a major industrial facility and SHOULD NOT be located within a small community near a
residential area. This needs to be located in an area specific and appropriate for such grand industrial facilities.
NOT 150m from residential homes and near 2 water catchments that then flow on to major river systems.

It is globally understood that the waste management of plastics results in the release of toxic metals, such as
lead and mercury, organic substances (dioxins and furans), acid gases, and other toxic substances to the air,
water, and soils.

Exposure to these toxic substances poses extreme health risks. These include impacts on birth outcomes, child
neurodevelopment, reproductive health, metabolic endocrine and nutrition systems.

The risk of fire for this facility poses grave danger to the surrounding residents.

This facility is undoubtedly a hazard to our community and our ecosystem. The entire community is against the
proposed location. If this goes ahead, it is complete injustice and a failure of the principles of a democratic
society.

Please, before going any further ahead, consider the location of this major industrial facility and consider the
55000 residents whom it will affect, many of whom are children for whom you are deciding their future.

Regards

Hannah






